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FIM Enduro Vintage Trophy 
all’Isola d’Elba 

 

 

Two weeks after the closing of pre-registrations, preparations continues for the world event 

that will take place in Portoferraio (LI) from 20th to 23rd October. Officially assigned to the 

Moto Club Isola d'Elba chaired by Daniele Anichini, this first edition of the FIM Enduro 

Vintage Trophy promises not to disappoint the expectations of the numerous Italian and 

foreign enthusiasts of Regularity who have already sent their form. pre-registration. We 

remind you that there is time until May 15th to process the application using the forms found 

on the website www.endurovintagetrophy.it. Interested riders must then send their form to 

the email address registrizioni@endurovintagetrophy.com, attaching an identity document 

and a copy of the bank transfer, equal to 25% (€ 100.00) of the registration fee indicated in 

the Supplementary Regulations. (€ 400.00). We remind you that the maximum number of 

riders admitted is 400. Hurry up to register, because in 15 days the world event will enter its 

second phase, which involves the communication of the accepted teams. 

 

Daniele Anichini, President of the Elba Island Moto Club: "We are working hard to ensure 

that the event is of a high technical and scenographic level. The greatest satisfaction is to 

receive calls and e-mails from all over the world and to know that, even today, exactly 40 

years later, many athletes remember the Six Days of 1981 as the most beautiful race they 

have ever played. It is true, some of the paths of that edition are no longer available, but the 

paths identified will not be outdone. The expectation is growing and the work of our team is 

growing: soon, we will present the official poster of this first edition of the FIM Enduro 

Vintage Trophy. In the meantime, warm up the engines!”. 

 


